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Dear Representatives: Over 200,000 wild animals were killed in Oregon last year. We 

do not need more ways to finance the cruel killing of our precious wildlife. Especially 

since this bill leaves the door open to all forms of lethal killing, including poisoning 

and trapping. We have the advantage over wildlife with our guns and brains. We 

need to live in harmony with our natural resources and that includes the wild beings 

who lived here long before white settlers arrived. We must not allow this highly 

controversial program to enter our state. Please, aren't we killing enough wild 

animals? If they must be destroyed, and there are times it's necessary, then humane 

methods must be employed without incurring yet more costs to the people of Oregon, 

especially the majority of us (yes, the majority) who want to treat wildlife with the 

dignity and respect they deserve. Please vote NO on HB 4080!! 

Thank you for your hard work for the people of this great state. 


